
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD
April 8, 2005

MEMORANDUM FOR:  J. K. Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM:  Michael J. Merritt, DNFSB Site Representative
SUBJECT:  Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory

 Report for Week Ending April 8, 2005

DNFSB Site Representative Activity:   The Site Representative was at the Pantex Plant 
April 4 - 8, 2005 observing a Nuclear Explosive Safety Study of the B83 and reviewing other nuclear
explosive operations at Pantex.
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